
 

 

May 12, 2023 

 

Becky Bucar, Engineering Manager and Dan Wilkins, Public Works Director 

cc: Jen Callaway 

Town of Truckee 

10183 Truckee Airport Road 

Truckee, CA 96161 

 

Re: Truckee Special Service Area 1 (TSSA 1) Funds  

 

Dear Ms. Bucar and Mr. Wilkins,  

 

Tahoe Donner Association, an integral partner and supporter of transit and mobility in the 

Truckee-Tahoe area, is writing to express our support for the Town of Truckee’s use of the 

TSSA 1 funds for the three primary purposes outlined in your letter dated April 19, 2023 and 

during our Board of Directors Meeting on April 28, 2023.  

 

Ongoing uses of the TSSA 1 funds include: 

 

1. Improved Maintenance on Tahoe Donner Roadways 

2. Reserve Funding for Future Pavement Maintenance 

3. Special Projects 

a. Pioneer Trail & Bridge Street Extension 

b. Summer Microtransit Pilot Program 

c. Tahoe Donner Trail 

d. Speed Feedback 

 

 

Tahoe Donner Association strongly supports the use of TSSA1 funds for these specific projects 

that will enhance the safety and accessibility of Tahoe Donner roadways and trails.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at dmickaelian@tahoedonner.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

David Mickaelian 

General Manager 

Tahoe Donner Association 


